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Fellow carvers! 

 I write this after having enjoyed 
a great Jamboree weekend. It is 
hard to believe that the 
Jamboree has been going on for 
almost 20 years. I think this is 
the 19th Annual Woodcarvers 
Jamboree, or at least that is 
what I was told. What a great 
time was had by everyone, 
learning, carving, beading and 
renewing friendships. How 
could you ask for more? 
     I can only hope that you 
enjoyed your experience at the 
Jamboree. The changes to this 
year’s Jamboree were made to 
ensure that the event continues 
for a long time. Monty and I had 
a good discussion about other    

Our Guild meets the second Thursday of each month all year round at 6:30 
P.M. at the Woodcraft located at the Overland Park Shopping Center at 
7005 West Overland Road, Boise ID 83709   (208) 338-1190.   

possibilities for upcoming years, and different  
opportunities for attendees. If you have any  
suggestions for improvement, please talk to me  
and I will convey those suggestions to Monty, or  
you can talk to him personally at Woodcraft. 
     We have some great upcoming opportunities  
this summer. In July we will have a carving demo at 
 the library at Cole/Ustick, as well as a carving 
 display during the month of August. We will also staff a table at the 
Western Idaho Fair during several time slots during the month of 
August. Hopefully other opportunities will come our way as well in 
the upcoming months. 
     For those of you who enjoyed the Native American carving 
demonstration led by Carolyn Greener, check out the inspiring and 
creative carvings at www.beaverlakewoodworks.org. This talented 
carver has created some wonderful Native American carvings. If your 
interests are more towards the flat-plane and caricature side of 
carving, take a look at this website:  www.wyrosa.com. This website 
harkens back to the past styles of carvings from an earlier time. I 
hope you enjoy these sites, and feel inspired to create your own 
timeless carvings that will find good homes. 
     Bob Rudkin, Ken Peterson, Lynn Kleckner (from Wood craft) and I 
went to Kennewick for the Tri-Cities Rendezvous this past weekend 
(June 7-10). We had a great time taking classes, learning new skills, 
renewing old friendships and making new friendships. If you have 
never been to their Rendezvous, or have taken some time off from 
attending, it is a great time to enjoy carving (or other pursuits) with 
some of the nicest folks you will ever meet. Talk to one of the 
attendees for this year’s Rendezvous to get the lowdown. 
     Remember we voted to hold club meetings during summer, as a 
trial to see how it would work. I hope to see all of you at the 
meetings during the summer. Until then, keep your knives sharp, 
your wits keen and your jokes clean. See you around the carving 
table. 
 
Eric Owens 
President, IWG 

The next meeting is  
June 14, 2012 

“If a June night could talk, it would probably 
boast that it invented romance.” 
 Bern Williams 

mailto:dsharpcarver@hotmail.com
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“A noise like of a hidden brook. / In the leafy month of 
June, / That to the sleeping woods all night / Singeth a 
quiet tune.” 
 Samuel Taylor Coleridge 

Some of our members enjoying the Tri-Cities Rendezvous  
which was held in Kennewick, Washing June 7-10. 

Eric, Ken, Bob and Lynn hard at play. 
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Show and Tell for May 2012 

Beck Beus showed to us two great Buffalo.   I think one of them moved.   

Gene Fuller has been carving for the 
next CCA book with a 1930’s theme.  
He has carved  5 figures including a 
protester, two figures arguing, a clown 
and the carving pictured here, a guy 
who is down on his luck. Should be an 
interesting book. 

Ami Kinkert shared several carvings, the little 
people from May’s meeting with a new base, 2 
elves, a wood spirit carved in cypress and an old 
timer.  



Show and Tell from March 2012, cont’d 

Message from Doug Rose 
I am the librarian for the extensive collection of books and reference photos for bird carving that 
is available to IWG members.  Anyone who plans to do a wildfowl carving should check with me 
for reference materials to support their work.  Doug Rose 387-0492, roseboise@yahoo.com. 
Doug 

Doug Rose brought a work 
in progress of a Loon with a 
chick on it’s back  This is a 
commission piece that is 
going to be used to mold 
more for a customer.   It will 
be textured before he 
sends it off. 

Lennie Williams  
showed us a bunny carved 
from a golf ball.  EEEEEE, 
What’s up Doc! 

Carolyn Greener 
shared one of her 
Northwest Coastal 
Native American 
style carvings. She 
used stain on this 
one. 

Eric Owens showed a commission  
carving of a cooking cowboy.  He is  
ready to send it off to it’s new home  
and start something else.  Great job! 
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I, David Sharp brought these two cotton wood bark houses.  I’m trying to figure a 
way to light these houses with LEDs.   

Bob Rudkin 
showed 
us a rocking horse  
that he and Scott  
worked on this 
winter. It will be 
raffled off to raise 
money for the 
Children’s Miracle 
Network. Good on 
you guys, Bob! 

Jodena Beard shared a festive duck.   
I’m sorry I failed to get a close up of it. 

“In June as many as a dozen species may burst their 
buds on a single day. No man can heed all of these 
anniversaries; no man can ignore all of them.” 
 
 Aldo Leopold 
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 David Sharp 
8937 Craydon Dr. 
Boise, Idaho 83704 

Carving Classes offered by Woodcraft 
 
Weekly Wood Carving with Lennie Williams 
 
Lennie teaches on Tuesdays from 6 pm – 8 pm 
New 
 students need to meet with the instructor one week 
 prior to  their first class. $30.00/class or 4 class punch-card for 
$99.00. Class  fee does not include materials. 
Call Woodcraft  at (208) 338-1190 to learn how to register. 
 
Lennie is a member of the IWG and is a great carver. 


